
Start the New Year Free from Winter 
Allergies in Texas

Schedule Today For Relief

A Note From Dr. Leeman
Happy New Year from all of us at Daniel J. Leeman, MD. As 

we step into a fresh year, it's the perfect time to address 

those winter allergies that are all too common in Texas. 

Did you know that dust mites, mold, and even indoor aller-

gens like pet dander can cause significant discomfort during 

these colder months?

Relief is within reach
Navigating winter allergies can be challenging, but our 
team is here to help. 

We specialize in allergy testing and personalized treat-
ment plans. Our goal is to help you enjoy every moment 
of the new year without the burden of allergy symptoms.

Don’t let allergies dampen your new year
Start 2024 with a clear nose and a clear mind. Schedule a 
consultation with our team today and step into the new 
year with con�dence, free from the distractions of winter 
allergies.

Best regards,
Dr. Leeman

P.S. Embrace the new beginnings this year – let us help 
you overcome your winter allergies and breathe easier.

Say goodbye
to allergies


